Bishop Wordsworth's School

Exeter Street, Salisbury, Wiltshire SP1 2ED
Telephone: 01722 333851

Fax: 01722 325899
E-mail: admin@bws.wilts.sch.uk
Website: www.bws-school.org.uk

Head Master: Dr S D Smallwood BSc (Hons) PhD NPQH

Dear Parents/Guardians
| am writing to inform you that School will end at approximately 12.05pm on Friday 15 July 2016.

No pupils will be released from School before 12.05pm. However, any pupil who wishes to remain at
School for a time after 12.05pm should report to Mrs Taylor or Mrs Jenner in the appropriate school office.

Pupils return to school in September as follows:

Thursday 1 September 2016

Year 12 (am only at BWS for all - pm at SWGS if lessons there)
Year 13 (pm only)

Friday 2 September 2016

Year 7
Year 10 (am only)

Monday 5 September 2016
Whole School

Please Note:
Monday 19 September 2016 will be a Staff Training Day so the school will be closed for students.

Yours sincerely

G Lloyd
Deputy Headmaster

Bishop Wordswaorth's Church of England Grammar School for Boys is a company limited by guarantee, registered in England and Wales
Registered number: 07525856
An exempt charity



